Notice for Transitional housing, half way houses and homeless shelters:

While enrolled in our program, you are a guest, a beneficiary and not a legal
tenant. You do NOT have a lease, and may not receive mail at this address.
Programs and shelters are generally considered temporary accommodations, and
residents do not have the same legal rights and protections as traditional tenants.
Eviction laws do not apply to shelters or halfway houses, there are rules in social
service programs that must be followed. Anyone who is disruptive to, a danger to
the other residents (or staff), or noncompliance to rules means you must exit the
program immediately. Exiting the program includes your stay at the shelter or
halfway house. One has no choice but to leave if you can't obey the rules.
Trespassing laws will be enforced.

Signed date




